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 Impact:  Transfers duties related to intrastate 

transport from Corporation Commission to Dept. of 

Public Safety.  

 Corp Com: estimated one-time expense of $7,962,440 

and a reoccurring cost of $19,744,532 annually for 

DPS as well as an IT investment loss of $1,443,918 for 

Corp Com 
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 592 transfers the responsibility of regulating the “Household Goods Act of 2009” and the 

regulation of intrastate transportation by motor carriers of household goods from the Oklahoma 

Corporation Commission to the Oklahoma Department of Public Safety. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The ENGR version of SB 592 which transfers all the duties of the Motor Carrier and Weigh 

Station Enforcement from the Corporation Commission to DPS is expected to have a significant 

fiscal impact on both agencies. 

 

Corp Com has provided a list below of costs that will be transferred to DPS.  It expects a one-

time FY-18 cost for DPS of $7,962,440 and reoccurring costs to DPS of $19,744,532. 

Additionally, Corp Com estimates an IT investment loss of $1,433,918 due to the fact the agency 

is in the midst of implementing STAR (a new agency-wide case processing system) which 

cannot be transferred to DPS.  

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Prepared By: Kristina King & Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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